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POSTS SHARED BY STUDENTS ON SOCIAL MEDIA FOUND TO ORIGINATE FROM 
ANOTHER STATE - SCHOOL DISTRICT STUDENTS ARE SAFE 

SFDRCISD has investigated an early reports of a social media posting that was shared amongst 
students. The investigation identified that the posting was originated in another state and has 
since been identified as non-credible by officials in that state. Therefore, we want to reassure 
everyone that there is no credible threat to the students in our district.  
 
We would like to thank our parents and community for reporting incidences as they are always 
important to us. We will continue to remain vigilant and address any and all issues as they arise. 
 
Together, We Are Better! 
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